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Parents/Guardians: 

 

The time for Spring testing is fast approaching.  All 3rd, 4th, and 5th grade students will be administered 

the SC READY Writing, Reading, and Math assessments. All 4th grade students will be administered the 

SC PASS Science and 5th grade students will be administered the SC PASS Social Studies. 

 

The test schedule is as follows: 

 

Tuesday, May 7    SC Ready- Writing (Grades 3-5)    

Thursday, May 9               SC Ready- Reading (Grades 3-5) 

Tuesday, May 14   SC Ready- Mathematics (Grades 3-5)  

Thursday, May 16                        SC Pass- Science (Grade 4) and Social Studies (Grade 5) 

 

 

Unless your child is sick, please make sure he/she is present at school during testing.  Students who 

miss the scheduled test will be given a make-up test.  Children generally perform better when taking tests 

with their peers/classmates. Here are some tips that will help your child do his/her best on the tests.   

 

 Get your child to school on time each day of testing. Children need to be in their classrooms by 

7:45.  

 Make sure your child gets a good night sleep before the test. 

 Make sure your child eats a good breakfast the day of the test. 

 Remind your child that the test is important.  Encourage them to do their best. 

 Wish your child good luck each morning of the test.   

 If your child is too ill to attend, please call the school office at 803-985-2255. 

 Encourage your child to stay focused on the test even if other students finish early.   

 Remind your child to leave ALL electronic devices at home the day of testing – any electronic 

device brought to school will be turned off and secured in a locked cabinet or closet until after 

testing is complete. This includes any electronic device(s) that can be used for communicating, 

recording, timing, creating images, or storing images. This also includes smart watches and cell 

phones.  

 

If you have any questions, please feel free to call me at 803-985-2324 

 

Sincerely, 

Kendyl Futrelle 

Assistant Principal  

 

 

https://www.rock-hill.k12.sc.us/cherrypark

